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Secretary
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CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverley
Correction to response

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Budget Estimates
Hearing of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee on
Thursday, 29 May 2014, Hansard reference page 98.

Senator Wong asked how many separations there had been from the office of Senator
Sinodinos since the last Senate Estimates hearings. I replied that there had been no
separations since 19 March 2014.

This was incorrect. There have been 3 separations since 19 March 2014,

Yours sincerely

Cheryl-anne Moy

First Assistant Secretary

Ministerial & Parliamentary Services Division
Chief Operating Officer Group
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